
Increased Reward to Possible 

$7000.00 Cash  
 

 

On the evening of Thursday, May 26, 2022,  
Police answered a call for service for a shooting in  

the 5600 block of Janet Avenue.  
Upon arrival, police found the victim  

Eduardo Santiago Jr had been  
shot in an apparent "drive-by".  

The victim, 29 yr. old 
 Eduardo Santiago Jr., was  

conveyed to an area hospital however he 
 was pronounced dead shortly after his arrival.  

Investigation revealed the victim was  
gathered with a large group of subjects  

in/around the street when the shooting occurred.  
It is believed there are numerous witnesses to this incident. 

              Eduardo Santiago Jr.                                   
 

If you have any information about this Homicide, please call the 
CrimeStoppers Tip Hotline 

111---888666666---333777111---TTTIIIPPPSSS   (((888444777777)))   
 

 

If your TIP, called into CrimeStoppers, leads to the Felony Arrest of the 
subject(s) responsible for this HOMICIDE you may receive a  

Reward OF UP TO $5,000.00  
 

Family and Friends are adding $2000.00 to our CrimeStoppers reward. 

CrimeStoppers reward is up to a possible $7000.00 for information leading 

to the arrest of the suspect(s) responsible for this homicide. 
 

ALL TIPS INTO CRIMESTOPPERS ARE COMPLETELY ANONYMOUS.  

WE HAVE NO CALLER ID, NO VOICEMAIL AND NO WAY TO TRACE AN IP ADDRESS. 
 

 

ALL TIPS MUST BE CALLED OR EMAILED DIRECTLY INTO THE CRIMESTOPPERS TIP 
HOTLINE ONLY OR MUST BE RECEIVED THROUGH OUR FREE P3 APP TO BE 

ELIGIBLE FOR THE CRIMESTOPPERS REWARD. 
 

* Toll Free Tip Hotline: 1-866-371-8477*   

* www.stlrcs.org *         Free App: P3 Tips* 

http://www.stlrcs.org/

